

Chairman's Diary August 2014

1 August

Lorna and I met with Doug Chaplain to explore his Voices Board membership.

7 August

Attended South Worcestershire Patient and Stakeholder Advisory Group. The group was briefed by Dr Anthony Kelly on development of the Better Care Fund; heard a Patient Story; and debated the PSAG Priorities.

11 August

Community Foundation grants panel meeting considering Comic Relief grants.

21 August

Met with Kate Harvey (Voices Board Member)

27 August

Met with John Day (Scouts) to discuss volunteering